NOTICE TO BIDDERS
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the Board of Supervisors of Claiborne County, Port Gibson, Mississippi, for the purpose of purchasing (1) or more 33,000 GVW 2024 Medium Duty Single Axle Dump Truck (s).
Sealed bids will be accepted until 4 p.m. on Friday, March 3, 2023 and will be opened and read aloud at the 10 a.m. Board Meeting on March 6, 2023 in the Boardroom of the William Matt Ross Administration Building, 510 Market Street, Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150.
This advertisement is not limited to any particular brand, and any make will be considered that meets or exceeds the minimum specifications. Please contact the Department of Administration & Planning at (601)437-5216 and ask for Ms. Avis King, Purchasing Director or Ms. Renee Terrell, Assistant Purchasing Clerk, for bid specifications.
The Claiborne County Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and all bids;
SO RESOLVED, on this the 13th day of February, 2023.
Coney Dorsey, President
Claiborne County Board of Supervisors
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